
To whom it may concern, 
 
I wish to offer our perspective at Concentra Medical Centers that the athletic training profession is a 
valuable member of the occupational health team and we hope that the state of Oregon moves forward 
with SB 742 – A bill to modernize the Athletic Training Practice Act in order to more fully define the 
practice act for ATs. 
 
Specifically, ATs help employers to minimize the impact of work-related musculoskeletal disorders, 
thereby enhancing their profitability.  The success of such employers helps to add jobs and create more 
wealth in the state. 
 
I hope that you will vote in favor of this bill. 
 
 

Chris Studebaker, PT, DPT, OCS  
National Director of Onsite Therapy and Athletic Trainers 
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